
All India Uco Bank Pensioners’ Federation      
(Affiliated to All India Bank Pensioners’& retirees confederation & All India Uco Bank Officers’Federation) 

D-13,Opp.B.L.Complex,Adarsh Basti,Tonk Phatak,Jaipur(Rajasthan)-302015 
Mobile no.09784405801 Phone no.0141-2595622 E-mail id-rampaljp@gmail.com 

No.cir.50/2015-2018                                                                                Dated 23rd March,2016 

To All units, 
Dear comrades,        
 
            Re. : Conveners of CBPRO write to IBA regarding pensioners' issues. 
                       We reproduce below letter written to IBA by conveners of CBPRO on 10th March 2016. 
With best wishes, 
Yours comradely, 

 
 RAM PAL )  
GENERAL SECRETARY 
QUOTE 

“To 
 Shri M.V. Tanksale,  
CEO, IBA,  
Mumbai. 
 Respected sir,  

                                 Sub : Bank Pensioners issues.  
                                  We refer to our memorandum dated10.02.2016 regarding the Bank Pensioners & 
Retirees issues which we submitted to your Good selves in a delegation of CBPRO at IBA Office in 
Mumbai.  
                               We are extremely thankful to you for the concern you have shown in respect of the 
long pending grievances of Bank Retirees community. During the course of discussion, we were informed 
of the exercise undertaken by the Indian Banks’ Association in the collection of the data and information 
from the Member Banks mainly in respect of the following three issues.  
1. Pension Updation,  
2. Uniform DA to pre-2002 Retirees. 
3. Improvement in Family Pension.  
                              We have already explained about the importance of the above issues in our 
memorandum. The same were also very important to all the Bank Pensioners and Retirees and hence it 
requires a very urgent and considerate attention from your end.  
The IBA must have already collected the required data and information by now. The huge funds which is 
already available in the Pension Corpus is also another important factor in meeting the aspirations and 
expectations of the Bank Pensioners and Retirees.  
Hence we request your good self to grant the expected relief to the Bank Pensioners and Retirees at the 
earliest. We expect a favourable and heartening news from the IBA in respect of the above issues and 
other issues mentioned in our memorandum very soon. 
 Thanking you,  
Sd/- 
 ( A. Ramesh Babu) (K.V.Acharya) 

               Joint Convener”              Unquote 


